Recei ved: 01/23/2014

VITCOM

ONLINE SUBMISSION

Hon. Kathleen Burgess

Secretary

New York State Public

Service Commission

Three Empire State Plaza

Albany, New York 12223

Re: Vitcom PSC Tariff No.4 — Access

January 19, 2014
Dear Secretary Burgess:

Enclosed please find Vitcom Access Tariff NO 4. As per the request from staff.
Any questions should be directed to the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Zalmen Ashkenazi

1428 306th Street, Suite 203A Brooklyn, NY 11218
212-571-4000 Phone / 718-689-1379 Facsimile



